Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: :

Sent: Saturday, May 19, 2007 11:55 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Doyle, Glenn (CDC/NIOSH/EID); Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)
Subject: 103 - Endicott Report Comments

Name

Organization

former IBM employee

Email

Address )

USA

Comments

I worked in . for about years. For several of those years I worked in
in the room. The smell of chemicals was very strong. It was my understanding

that all the manufacturing employees of that area had to get blood tests every year, but
even though I was sitting the same room as them I did not. When I asked my manager, he
told me it was for manufacting employees only and that it did not affect me. I had to
have a - at yrs old due to large fibroids.

Note: There was a girl that worked there who had several miscarriages.

The next time she found out she was pregnant, so was sent to work in dept 639 (sort). She
had a baby, no problem. )

I am not sure if any of this is pertinent to you but I thought I would send it anyway.



